Highlights of May 3, 2022 Presbytery Meeting

Our first hybrid Presbytery meeting!!! All went very well and we are grateful to the great folks of First in
Peachtree City with special thanks to Robert Hay, Mark Sauls and Marthame Sanders for the tech support
in making this possible!

Several highlights to report:
e  QOur theme was Mark 2: Intentional Authentic Evangelism. Our guest preacher, Rev. Dr. Kathryn
Threadgill, preached a powerful sermon.
We welcomed 3 new ministers into the Presbytery.
We commissioned Tom Whitworth to serve First Bremen Church.
We got a taste of the ministry of Oikos.
Our offering went to support PDA and their work with Ukraine and the ministry WASH.
We elected our new Stated Clerk, Andy James.

Our next Presbytery meeting will be Tuesday, August 16 and will be held on Zoom. Hope to see you
then.



